
                

9th February 2022 

Deputy Denis Naughten 

Dáil Éireann    

Leinster House 

Dublin 2. 

 

PQ 5707/22 - The number and location of hospitals with hyperpolarised xenon magnetic resonance 

imaging diagnostic facilities 

Dear Deputy Naughten, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

I have been advised by the National Clinical Head of Medical Devices that hyperpolarised xenon 

magnetic resonance imaging technique is not in use at present with any of the MRS’s that are in clinical 

use in the HSE funded Acute Hospitals. 

 
I trust this is of assistance to you.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Carol Ivory 

General Manager,  

Acute Operations 

 


